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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As the academic year comes to an end, we would like to take this opportunity to thank those 

who have supported our ‘Cuppa and a Catch up’ sessions this year. 

We have had positive feedback from both staff and parents, and feel that these sessions have 

been successful, informative and fun! 

 We would like to say a special thank you to Kelsey – Lilly’s mum, Charlotte – Lola’s mum 

and Sharon – Lincoln and Lacey’s mum, for very kindly baking for every cuppa and a catch 

up session. We really appreciate your generosity and kindness. 

We hope to continue the sessions in September and look forward to welcoming you all once 

again. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Attwood – Parental involvement  

Mrs Dyas Family Support Worker 

 

 


